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~ A Reminder ~


School will be closed to students and staff Monday of
next week (Monday 19th September 2022) as it is a
bank holiday in honour of the passing of Her Majesty

Queen Elizabeth II
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Notes from our Deputy Headteacher

Dear Parents/Carers,


It has been a busy week at Gretton as we all settle back into our school
routines and learning is once again in full swing! Music lessons have returned
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as well as weekly tennis sessions for the primary learners.  It has also been a
week of reflection for many within our school community following the sad
announcement of the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II last week. As
you will see from the article below, we have a book of condolences in reception,
currently based on the Rectory site for anyone to write in, should they wish to.
Thank you to Ms Overton for putting together the display and to Mrs Watson for
making the beautiful wreath. 


This week, we have welcomed some parents into school as well as online to
meet their child's class team. Just as a reminder,  these meetings give you the
opportunity to meet your child's class team as well as to get to know all the staff
that will be supporting their school journey this year. If you are yet to book a
time to meet the team then please do get in touch - it would be wonderful to see
you.


At the end of next week, we are looking forward to welcoming the
Scholastic Book Fair back to Gretton. There will be more information about how
to purchase books in the newsletter next week. We hope you have a
restful weekend and we look forward to seeing the students back in school on
Tuesday. 


Victoria Howe

Deputy Headteacher

Please Note:

You may need to click View Entire Message at the end of the email to enjoy this newsletter in full! You may

also need to click to display images to appreciate the images in this newsletter.
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Friday 30th September

Macmillan Coffee Morning


(more details including how to donate will follow)


Friday 21st October

Students finish for half term


------------------------------

The nurse will be coming on the 15th december 2022 to give Year 9 second

HPV and Year 8 Fist HPV. Letters will go out in the next couple of weeks with
further information.

Book of condolences and wreath for Her Majesty
the Queen Elizabeth II


Gretton School has placed a book of condolences in the Rectory Reception in
memory of Her Majesty the Queen Elizabeth II. We would encourage anyone to
leave a message should they wish. It sits alongside a beautiful wreath very
kindly donated by Mrs Watson (a parent of the school). Thank you so much Mrs
Watson.
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Pilgrim Play Tennis


Here are some snaps of Team Pilgrim in their first tennis lesson this week at the
Lawn Tennis Club in Cambridge. They had the best time!
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Discord


It has come to our attention that some learners are watching and talking about
Suicide Mouse.


For those who don't know Suicide Mouse is a black and white cartoon of 9
minutes and 4 seconds discovered by Leondard Maltin while searching in the
records of Disney Companies caricatures of the 30s to distribute them on a
DVD.


We do not recommend that the younger students watch this content as the
effects of the cartoon can vary depending on how long the viewer watches it,
either from traumatizing the observers or in the worst case, leading them to
suicide.


Please check what your child is watching, you are able to block content and
install filters by contacting your internet provider.


Many thanks

Gretton School Safeguarding Team

safeguarding@grettonschool.com

mailto:safeguarding@grettonschool.com
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Dealing with Grief


With the passing of the Queen, we appreciate that this may be a difficult for
many of our young learners to come to terms with. We would like to share a few
words and poster from National Online Safety that gives some suggestions of
how to help our learners at this time dealing with grief. Relevant not only to the
passing of the Queen, we hope this guidance may be useful for our young
people dealing with any kind of bereavement in their lives. 
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"Bereavement is among the most traumatic events that humans can
experience. It can be especially distressing for younger people, who
might not yet have the emotional capacity to understand and
process their feelings. Children are often unsettled by any kind of
sudden change and frequently need extra support at these upsetting
times.

Our guide has some expert suggestions for helping children to
navigate the grieving process in healthy ways. From using age-
appropriate language to identifying coping strategies, you’ll find
ways to help young people deal with the emotional upheaval that
follows the passing of a significant figure in their life."


- National Online Safety
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Our FREE online events and groups
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Just a reminder that the Pinpoint team will be taking a break over the summer
holidays to spend time with their families.


However, they have a very full timetable of events lined up in September and
they are really looking forward to seeing you all again then. Check out
our events page for details.


Sessions are currently all online and booking is easy via the events page.
Upcoming events for September:


19th September 10am-12pm Autism - does my child need a
diagnosis? Book here.


21st September 10am-12pm What is ADHD? Exploding the myths. Book
here.


22nd September 10am-12pm Supporting your child's sensory needs. Book
here. 


23rd September 10am-12pm Pinpoint parent carer Tii Hub. Book here. 


26th September 10am-12pm Preparing for adulthood - what I need to
know when my child leaves school. Book here.


28th September 10am-12pm Responding to your ADHD child with 1,2,3,
magic. Book here. 


30th September 10am-12pm Pinpoint parent carer Tii Hub. Book here. 


All of these sessions will be held online. Zoom links to join will be sent from
Eventbrite 2 days before and again 2 hours before the start of each session.
Please do check your junk mail as they sometimes end up there! Thank you.

https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=11d86faedc&e=c914215caf
https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=a48aa0d4af&e=c914215caf
https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=24ae6f49a7&e=c914215caf
https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=24e6de2b4d&e=c914215caf
https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=836ca2cebf&e=c914215caf
https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=bdeca75b7b&e=c914215caf
https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=c9d3c0a607&e=c914215caf
https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=ecc1033f56&e=c914215caf
https://pinpoint-cambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=abe18be73ac45a0a6efd80599&id=344ebe7cb1&e=c914215caf
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Copyright © 2020 Gretton School, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email as you are a member of the Gretton School community.


Our mailing address is:

info@grettonschool.com


Gretton School is a part of the Cavendish Education Group.

http://www.twitter.com/
http://www.facebook.com/
file:///Users/LillyJane86/Downloads/www.grettonschool.com
mailto:info@grettonschool.com
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